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	Boston Multiple Alarms June – September 2011
Date        Box              District            Address                                  Building Type

6/07
3-3396
8
208-210 Harvard St.
2.5  story wood frame 
7/22
3-2445
7
1951-1955 Columbus
3 story brick  
7/28
2-1892
7
487 Quincy Street
2.5 story wood frame
8/01
2-2414
9
41-49 Mozart Street
3 story wood frame
8/30
2-3151
7
95-97 Mt. Ida Road
3 story wood frame
8/30
2-6186
1
207 Lexington St.
3 story brick
9/05
3-1593
4
90 Westland Street
6 story brick apt house
9/19
2-1841
7
8 Ramsey Street
2 story wood frame
9/19
3-71
6
27 Melcher Street
6 story ordinary
B.F.D News
· The big news is that the new fire boat MV John S. Damrell has arrived in port. This new craft is capable of speeds of 40 knots, her pumps are rated at 12,000 gpm and she was built in Kingston, Ontario Canada at the boat yards of Metalcraft Marine. 
· Both Engine 7 and Ladder 21’s apparatus has returned from recent major re-hab. Engine 7’s 1999 E-One was rehabbed by M&R. Ladder 21’s 2004 Pierce which formerly served as Ladder 15, had its work done by Bulldog Fire.

· Engine 51’s quarters were re-opened on July 18th after extensive renovations to the house. The station was built in 1913.

· The two new E-One rear mounts are in and will be assigned to Ladder Companies 14 and 23.
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Photo by M. Worley
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Ladder 23 2011 E-One, one of two delivered. Photo M. Boyton
METRO-FIRE NEWS

· Arlington re-opened its Highland Station after a much needed renovation. It was shown off to the public on Town Day, held Saturday  Sept. 17.
· Brookline has placed a 2012 International/Mikey Truck Bodies unit in-service with Rescue 1.

· Ladder Company 2 in Lynn is now operating with a 2011 Seagrave rear mount aerial.

· Malden, has received a Federal grant for 2.6 million dollars for hiring of 16 firefighters.

· Melrose has gone back into the EMS business after getting OEMS approval for a paramedic service. The new Melrose Rescue 1 is a 2010 Ford F-450 with an Osage ambulance body.

· Stoneham has placed a Seagrave Maurder II pump in service AS Engine 3. It is equipped with a 1,250 gpm pump, 750 gallons of water and a 30 gallon foam agent tank.
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Stoneham E-3, photo by M. Boyton
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Quincy Companies arriving on the second alarm at the Falls Condo fire in August, 2011. Photo by M. Worley.

COMING EVENTS

October 8  Leather Helmet Society 10th Annual Bob Fitz Fireground Slide Show 1900 hrs at the American Legion Hall 43 Baboosic Lake Rd Merricmack, NH Tickets $ 10.00. 
October 22 Lexington Fire Department is selling 30-40 fire alarm boxes. Cost is $ 25.00 per box, sold as is. These will be sold only during the open house held during the afternoon hours. This is cash and carry and all sales are final. No reservations or calls will be accepted!
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The new meets the old! The 1972 Firefighter meets its replacement the 2011 John S. Damrell. Photo by M. Worley



